Safe Schools Month Parent/Guardian Press Release: 

October is Safe Schools Month in Colorado.

Governor Jared Polis officially declares October as Safe Schools Month by signing a proclamation at the beginning of each school year.

Our school is celebrating this month by (add action items here)

We have a number of practices that ensure our school is safe throughout the year. These include (list here things like: bullying prevention programs; mandatory visitor sign-ins at the office; ID badges for staff and students; Safe2Tell; periodic practice drills; and/or parent notification systems.)

Student safety is everyone’s job. Safe schools are free of bullying, free of crime and violence, free of weapons and free of drugs. We ask the entire community to join with us to ensure that we make our school safe for every student.
